

August 18, 2014

Asa Nilsson-Weber, P.E.		
Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.
128 Monroe St NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:	Family Dollar, 7700 Sage Rd SW
Request for Permanent C.O. –Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 12-6-13, (M10/D019A)
Certification dated: 8-4-14

Dear Ms. Nilsson-Weber,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 8-5-14, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.


If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

							
Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Dept.
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